
 

 

     
 

  Broughty Ferry Flood Protection Scheme   

 

The project team invite school pupils to take part in a competition to design:   

 

                              Decorative Gates  
   

The Broughty Ferry Flood Protection Scheme requires 2 sets of original decorative gates to complete the project. The winning   

entries will see their gate designs brought to life and form part of the final Broughty Ferry Flood Protection Scheme. There will also 

be a third-place winner chosen who will receive £100 for their school.   
 

 

Background: McLaughlin and Harvey are the main contractor appointed to build Broughty Ferry’s Flood Protection Scheme and this   

project is well underway. This work will create a one metre high, set back wall to the rear of the footway along the length of the   

waterfront at Broughty Ferry west of the castle. This wall will include openings to allow for public access, with flood gates that can be   

drawn over should a risk of flooding occur. A four-metre-wide walkway and cycleway will also be built in front of this wall along the   

length of the waterfront to encourage the use of sustainable transport in the area. As part of the design 2 sets of decorative gates will 

be installed, one at the west end of Douglas Terrace and another beside the RNLI on Fisher Street.   

This is where you come in…   

 

• The details: We require an original design for each set of gates. The west end gates will be 4 metres wide and the gates in Fisher   

Street 3 metres wide. These will be between 1 and 1.5 metres high and cast in metal. The winning designs will then be laser cut   

into the gates, allowing the design to be viewed from either side. The final gates will be painted black   
 

• Who can enter: The competition to design our gates is open to all school pupils from Broughty Ferry   
 

• Your entry:  We have provided a template to assist with your design which you can use if you choose. The design must have a   

Broughty Ferry theme and you can use any medium to create your design, remembering the design will be cut into the gates,   

allowing the light to shine though and will be viewed from either side when the gates are closed    
 

• Closing date: The deadline to submit your entry is 5pm on Friday 15th January 2021   
 

• How to enter: Submit entries by post or email to:   

 

Dawn Turnbull, Community Liaison Officer    

      McLaughlin and Harvey Site Office   

           Beach Crescent   
   Broughty Ferry   
     Dundee   
    DD5 2BG   

Email - Bffps.community@mclh.co.uk   
 

 

More information about the Project   

Dundee City Council have full details of the Project on their website https://www.dundeecity.gov.uk/service-area/city-  

development/broughty-ferry-flood-protection-scheme   

 

The project team are happy to offer any assistance required to help pupils to submit their best entry. Please feel free to contact Dawn  

on Bffps.community@mclh.co.uk or 07284 777227 to discuss.  
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